
Dear Parents,

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. My name is Brooke Streight
and I am the new Lower School (guidance) Counselor. I have over 15 years of school
counseling experience. Elementary and Middle school are such fun and exciting years!  I
look forward to sharing the experience of this school year with you and your children. I
am  grateful to be able to join the Wyoming Seminary family. It is already apparent that
this is a close-knit and welcoming community. I feel very lucky to be part of it!

As a School Counselor, my primary responsibility is to promote the social/emotional
health, academic success, and career development of all students. I look forward to
offering support to students, staff, families, and the community. I will be meeting with
students individually,  in small groups, and conducting classroom counseling lessons
including the Second Step curriculum. I will also be meeting with parents, collaborating
with teachers and staff, and consulting with community organizations to benefit and meet
the needs of all Wyoming Seminary Lower School students.

Some may perceive that a counselor only works with a select few students in a 1:1
capacity, but that is not the case! School Counseling programs reach and meet the needs
of all students in a school through many ways, including those previously listed above. I
am here to advocate for all students. If you ever have any questions or concerns, I can be
reached at (570-270-2200) or email me (bstreight@wyomingseminary.org) at any time.

All The Best,
Brooke Streight
School (guidance) Counselor


